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8/21/2023
Dear Mount Olive Township School Community,

| hope this message finds you enjoying a relaxing and rejuvenating
summer break. As we transition from the warmth of summer to the
excitement of a new academic year in the next few weeks, | wanted to
take a moment to welcome each and every one of you back to school.

| trust that your summer break was filled with wonderful experiences,
cherished moments, and the chance to recharge your spirits. It's with
great anticipation that we step into this new chapter together, armed
with enthusiasm for the opportunities it brings.

| am particularly excited about what this new school year represents — a
chance for us all to start anew. It's a time to set fresh goals, cultivate
new friendships, and continue our journey of learning and personal
growth. Our school has always stood as a beacon of knowledge and
community, and | am incredibly proud to be part of an institution that
embodies these values.

As we gather once again within these walls, let's remember that we are
not just returning to classrooms, but to a place where dreams are
nurtured, passions are ignited, and futures are shaped. | am committed
to fostering an environment where each student can thrive, and where
our dedicated faculty can continue to inspire and guide with passion
and dedication.

Together, we embark on a new school year with open hearts and eager
minds. | am genuinely looking forward to the experiences and
memories that await us. Let's embrace the challenges and triumphs
that the coming months will bring, and let them become stepping stones
in our journey of learning and growing together.

Here's to a wonderful new school year ahead — one filled with
possibilities, growth, and endless potential.

Additional district communication relating to student attendance and
school lunches will be shared next week.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Sumit Bangia



